
HELP FOR THOSE WHO NEED FOOD 

In our own area, there are those who suffer from 

food deprivation and the need for basic hygiene products. 

WE ARE STILL COLLECTING: 

 Nonperishable food items and hygiene items 

 Nonperishable baby food and baby hygiene items. 
 

Your donations can be brought to our church 

on Sunday mornings or during office hours, 

and dropped in the box inside the Narthex entrance. 

 

Food distribution will take place on the  1st and 3rd Tuesday, 

prior to 11a at Bellamy United Methodist Church.  

*  *  *  *   
Future Opportunities 

(2.4.24—2.10.24) 
 

2.4.24    9:45  am Sunday School 

        11:00  am Worship Service / Communion 

  12:00  pm Youth Council Mtg. 

    2:00  pm C.A.R.E. 

    3:00  pm Deacons’ Mtg. 

2.5.24    6:00  pm AHG—Awards 

2.6.24    6:30  pm B&G Mtg. 

2.7.24     5:30  pm CYM Supper  

     6:00  pm Children’s Choir 

      6:30  pm Children & Youth Bible Study 

      6:30  pm Adult Bible Study 

     7:30  pm Adult Choir 

2.9.24    6:30  pm Men’s Bible Study 

2.10.24  10:00  am Daniel Plan 

(1.28.24—2.3.24) 
 

1.28.24    9:45  am Sunday School 

        11:00  am Worship Service 

    2:00  pm C.A.R.E. 

1.29.24    6:00  pm AHG  

1.31.24     5:30  pm CYM Supper  

     6:00  pm Children’s Choir 

      6:30  pm Children & Youth Bible Study 

      6:30  pm Adult Bible Study 

     7:30  pm Adult Choir 

2.2.24    6:30  pm Men’s Bible Study 

2.3.24  10:00  am Daniel Plan 

 

CHURCH EMAIL: 
office@gpbc.church 

 
CHURCH WEBSITE:  GPBC.church 

 

Online Giving:  GPBC.church/give 
Live Service Streaming:  GPBC.church/media 
(or just click “Watch Live” on the homepage) 

Save The Date! 
“Fruit of the Spirit 

Women’s Retreat” 
 

March 9, 2024 

8:30a—3p 

Gloucester Point Baptist Church 
 

Join us for: Fellowship, Bible Study, Discussion, 

    Self-reflection, Music, Craft 
 

Breakfast & Lunch provided 
 

Sign-up sheet available in Narthex 

7 Jan., 2024—18 Feb., 2024 



January 21, 2024 

Membership 351  Sunday School Enroll.   95   

11a  Worship 98 Sunday School Attend. 40 

General Receipts $        2,890.92 Benevolence Fund $        65.00 

Regular Offering $        2,815.46 Van Replacement $        75.46 

Building Fund $             50.00   

January Tellers:  Lynn Walton & Judy Cahoon 

February Tellers: Sharon Warren & Emma Crawford 
 

 

January Ushers:  Jimmy Diggs, Amy Martin, 

  Gus Sanders, Leslie Belvin 

February Usher:  Paul Greggs, Buddy Hogge 

  Today:            Next Week: 
 

Older Child:  J. Sanford & B. Sanford Alice Smith 

Young Child:      Mallory Wagner Nancy Dyson 

Infant Nursery:  TBD     TBD 

SS Nursery:  TBD  TBD 

Deacon:   Leslie Belvin Jamie Moore 

Please pray for our Deacon of the Week, Leslie Belvin, and her 

church families:  Sonya Anthony, Barbara Bohan, Nancy Bolton, 

Paul Greggs, Derick Hall, Buddy Hogge, Ronnie Lewis, Linda Mitchell, 

Bill Sapp, Sarah Starkey, Barbara Stevens, Jeanne Thompson, 

Lynn Walton, Charles West 

Anniversaries: 
 

NONE 

Birthdays:   
 

1.29  Charlie West 

1.29 Debra Wood 

1.30 David Worth 

Mission Project:  Toothbrushes 
       Reading Glasses 
       Sunglasses 
 

These items are needed for the 

Medical Mission Team to Kenya 

headed by Dr. Lynn Stockman. 
 

Items collected until 11th February 
 

For further info, contact Laraine Sentz 757.876.3273 

WMU’s Valentine’s Day Banquet 
Saturday, 17 February at 6p 

 

Speaker: Dr. Lynn Stockman (former WMUV Pres.) 
 

Beef meat, drinks & dessert provided 

Sign-up to bring veggie or salad 
 

Sign-up coming soon. 
 

For further info, contact Laraine Sentz 757.876.3273 

EVENTS 


